
June 10, 2021 

 

JLMC Meeting Minutes (Safety Committee) 

 

Committee members present:  EJ Hoyt, David Corcoran, Sean O’Reilly, Eleanor Boy and Kevin Kelley 

 

Fire Chief E. Hoyt discussed the issue of kids riding their bikes across the Fire Department’s parking lot. 
Tomorrow is the last of school, so nothing will be done this year.  However, E. Hoyt will send out 
something to all the parents before the beginning of school in the fall.  The issue will also be brought up 
at the Fire Safety Day in the fall. 
 

The Emergency Management Office has ordered EOC meals and water to replace the outdated meals in 

the closet.  These should be arriving shortly. 

 

S. O’Reilly mentioned that there are no signs by the fire extinguishers at the Police Station.  K. Kelly will 

do a walk thru to find out how many are missing and will order new ones.  The Police Station also needs 

signs with directions to the exits in case of emergency. 

 

E. Hoyt said that the doors on the Fire Station addition need to have glass installed in them for safety 

reasons.   

 

E. Hoyt is meeting with the Recreation Committee Co-Chairs to day to discuss the Covid procedures for 

the Summer Camp. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:16 AM. 

 

The next meeting will be held on the second Thursday in September at 10 AM. 

 

Respectfully submitted by E. Boy. 

 


